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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
TIME FRAME FOR COMMENT ABOUT THE PROPOSED STADIUM AT MACQUARIE POINT. 
 
We object to the short time frame for comment about the stadium that is proposed to be built with our money on our 
land at the behest of a Victorian based football code. 
 
People from Tassie who might have been on holidays over the consultation period have been once again discriminated 
against by this Liberal government’s choice of so called 'community consultation’ timing. 
 
The whole approach to consultation has been poor and inept, possibly purposely so, and the outcome cannot exhibit 
the will of the community because most of the community won’t have been here to make comment. 
Well done again public servants. (not) 
 
There needs to be open consultation when Tasmanian schools return and the majority of the community is back to a 
normal routine for 2024. 
Are you all so terrified to face those of us who put you into office that you can’t function? That’s what it looks like. 
 
You can guarantee we are looking for an alternative government for our state just as soon as possible. 
You can also guarantee there are about another 77% who think as we do. 
You can further guarantee that none of us want a stadium at Macquarie Point or anywhere else in Tasmania. 
 
Please note this comment as a ’No Stadium’. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jen and Lance Hadaway 

 
 

 




